THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA LINCOLN

DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

September 16, 1938.

Dr. F. C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Phog:

In reply to your letter of September 14th, John Selleck informs me that he is holding the five tickets with the rest of the Pittsburgh distribution to be mailed out a week or two before the game. I am sure that he will take care of you in good shape.

We started practice last Saturday and are hard at it trying to develop some sophomores to fit in with our three regulars of last year.

With best regards,

Yours truly,

L. McC. Jones,

Director of Athletics.